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October 2, 2012 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Gary Widerburg 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Attention:  Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE:  TARIFF ADVICE 12-14, PROPOSED REVISIONS TO ELECTRIC SERVICE 

SCHEDULE NOS. 70, RENEWABLE ENERGY RIDER – OPTIONAL AND 72, 
RENEWABLE ENERGY RIDER – OPTIONAL BULK PURCHASE OPTION. 

 
Rocky Mountain Power, a division of PacifiCorp, hereby files Tariff Advice 12-14 for electronic 
filing with the Utah Public Service Commission requesting authority to update the Company's 
Electric Service Schedule Nos. 70, Renewable Energy Rider – Optional and 72, Renewable 
Energy Rider – Optional Bulk Purchase Option.  
 
The Company is proposing to update the Application section of tariff sheets 70.1 and 72.1 as 
follows: 

1. Remove references to specific schedules; 
2. Add language that encompasses all of the Company’s customer schedules for tariff 

sheet 70.1 and all of the Company’s non-residential customer schedules for tariff 
sheet 72.1. 

 
The Company’s intent has always been to make the Blue Sky programs available to all of its 
electric service customers.  Since the Company’s tariff schedules are subject to change, the 
current language in the above referenced Application sections of tariff sheets 70.1 and 72.1 
unintentionally excludes the customers on new rate schedules.  The proposed modification 
makes the Blue Sky program available to all customers and removes the administrative burden of 
constant review of the Company’s rate schedules for additions and removals.   
 
Rocky Mountain Power hereby submits a clean and legislative copy of Sheet Nos. 70.1 and 72.1 
containing the proposed revisions and respectfully requests Commission approval of these tariff 
modifications with a November 2, 2012 effective date. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Jana Saba at (801) 220-2823 or email 
jana.saba@pacificorp.com. 
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Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation & Government Affairs 
Enclosures 

 


